M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Maria Brown, Chairperson



Board Members

DATE:
November 30, 2016
RE:
Change Order #4 – New Maintenance Building

BG#15-219

There is five changes to the above project.
Proposal 17 - Addition of approximately 200’ of 6’ black vinyl fence at wing wall and head wall of the culvert.  It was determined that this should be added due to potential safety hazard in order to prevent any kids from playing on the edges of the new culvert area. ADD $9,294.

Proposal 18 - Adding miscellaneous items per the request of the Building Inspector (bollards in front of walk doors and at gas meter, bell at sprinkler riser, add exit sign, reprogram fire alarm panel). ADD $4,269.

Proposal 19 - Adding additional conduits so the District can install additional cameras at their convenience. ADD $2,754.

Proposal 20 - Additional safety measures at the new culvert by adding guardrails to prevent the potential hazard of vehicular traffic from sliding off the roadway. ADD $6,768.

Proposal 26 - Adding additional rip rap and providing additional security rail at the bottom of the entry gates.  The rip rap is to provide erosion control in an area just outside the scope of work of this project; however, while contractor was on-site was the most economical time to do so.  The additional security plates will prevent someone from crawling under the gates. ADD $1,655.
Total amount of change order – ADD- $24,740
I recommend the board accept CO#4, as presented.
Eric K. McArtor


Chief Operating Officer/Deputy Superintendent
